
PUBLIC NOTICE

PROPOSED DISPOSITION OF HAWAIIAN HOME LANDS
FOR RENEWABLE ENERGY PROJECT

Anahola, Island of Kauai

The public is invited to comment on a proposed renewable energy project pursuant to Section
171-95.3, Hawaii Revised Statutes, as amended. Public Notice is hereby given that the Department of
Hawaiian Home Lands intends to issue a general lease to Green Energy Team LLC to use 2,143 acres of
Hawaiian home lands in Anahola on the island of Kauai for biomass feedstock purposes. The puhlic is
invited to comment on this proposed energy project at one of the meetings listed below to be held before
the Hawaiian Homes Commission on Kauai. An outline of the proposal will be distributed at the meeting.

When:
Time:
Where:

Thursday, March 14,2013
6:30 pm
King Kaumuali'i Elementary School
4380 Hanamaulu Road, Hanamaulu

When:
Time:
Where:

Friday, March 15,2013
9:00 am
Aston Aloha Beach Hotel
3-5920 Kuhio Highway, Kapaa

The Department of Hawaiian Home Lands reserves the right to cancel or modify this disposition
of its lands at its sole discretion.

For additional information, you may contact Linda Chinn, Administrator, Land Management
Division, at 808.620.9451 on Oahu.

Date: Honolulu, Hawaii March 5, 2013

State of Hawaii
Department of Hawaiian Home Lands
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Hawaiian Homes Commission


